
 

 
 

Ercros collaborates with Unicef to support children affected by 
earthquakes in Turkey and Syria 

 

 
 

Ercros has collaborated with Unicef to support children affected by the earthquakes in 
Turkey and Syria. This contribution will enable to provide safe drinking water, vaccines, 
health and nutrition items, and school supplies, and to improve education and sanitation 
facilities. 
 
This is Ercros' second collaboration for an emergency campaign promoted by Unicef, 
following the one it carried out in 2022 for the protection children’s victims of the war in 
Ukraine. 
 
In addition, Ercros and its staff regularly carry out volunteer campaigns with the Red 
Cross, Caritas, the Food Bank and the Seur Foundation. 
 
With this new action, Ercros demonstrates its support for the human rights and contributes 
to improving the quality of life of children affected by natural disasters or armed conflicts. 
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